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WE ARE HIRING

November 14th, 2023

NATIONAL DAY ON WRITING
CELEBRATION
The AEC enjoyed celebrating and supporting
the National Day on Writing last month. This
culminated with the 20yr. anniversary
celebration of our partners in the Dept. of
Public and Professional Writing.  See more by
watching this video (linked here) of the
celebration! 

Our team is hiring peer tutors and
academic consultants for the Spring 2024
semester. Details can be found by visiting
our website or searching Handshake. Click
here for job descriptions and application
details. 

Learn More

For more information visit our website or reach
out to Jennifer Burgess, Director of the Academic
Enhancement Center at jlburgess@uri.edu

AEC IS HERE FOR YOU!
AEC staff members care deeply about the
success of our current and future
students! In collaboration with UCAS and
in partnership with URI Admission, we were
excited to welcome interested students &
families to campus on Open House
Weekends in October and November.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RI_ySe7kiuE
https://web.uri.edu/aec/work/
https://web.uri.edu/aec/work/
http://uri.edu/aec

